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FATCA, CRS/DAC2 and CbCR/DAC4 - will not be available on 

19/10/2019  
 
The Tax Department informs that, the services available for data submission 
through the Government Gateway Portal ‘Ariadni’ related to the 
Intergovernmental Agreements FATCA, CRS/DAC2 και CbCR/DAC4 will be 
out of service on 19/10/2019 for maintenance purposes. 

 
 
 

 


